



Date : 			
To,
Engineering Officer,
Bharat Petroleum Corporation Ltd.,
Radhagaon Pol Depot, RadhaNagar,
Bokaro, Jharkhand


Subject: Request for new Vendor Code

Sir,
We (M/s Bhadrakali Fuels, R.O. Code: 226017) would like to draw your kind attention on the subject of creating new Vendor Code. We have submitted all the necessary documents as required for the same.
Now, I would request you to please create our new Vendor Code as soon as possible.

Thanks & Regards,


 Pranav Priyadarshi
[ M/s Bhadrakali Fuels ]
